
 

We can’t believe that it’s the final term already, the year has gone so fast! Thank you to everyone 
who sent photos of the things you got up to over the Easter holidays, the children love to share them 
with their friends.  
 
Stay and Play Session 
We will be holding our next stay and play session on Wednesday 7th May. It will run the same as 
before with the first session at 9am-9.45am and the afternoon session from 2pm – 2.45pm. Please 
make sure that you only sign up for one session. A sign-up sheet will be put up on the door this 
week, as well as at the extended day door. If you DO NOT drop your child off and are unable to sign 
up, please email admin@coleridgeprimary.net and I will sign up for you.  
 
Sport’s Day and party 
We are planning to hold our Nursery sport’s day in July. This will take place in the afternoon in the 
school grounds. Following the sports events, we would like to invite you all back to the Nursery for a 
summer picnic party. There will be food, face painting, bubbles and lots more - we hope that you can 
all make it! Exact date will be confirmed soon and sent out to you. 
 
Reception places 
Hopefully you should have all now received confirmation of your child’s Reception place. Please 
make sure that you accept the place by the deadline stated in your offer letter. In regards to which 
class your child will be in, this will be done by the reception lead at a later date. However, rest 
assured Mr. Goodey will meet with them beforehand to let them know who each child’s friends are; 
your child will definitely be a in a class with some of their friends. Please note that there are many 
important criteria involved when sorting classes, we cannot take requests for children to be in older 
sibling’s class colour. 
 
Dates for your diary 

Stay and Play Sessions – Wednesday 7th May, 9-9.45am and 2-2.45pm 

Coleridge Fun Run - Sunday 11th May 

Summer Fair – Saturday 21st June 

If you have any questions regarding your child or the Nursery, please speak to a member of the 
Nursery team at drop off or pick up. 
 
Thank you 
The Nursery Team 
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